
Notice of Urgent Motion for full Council Meeting on April 25 

 

I am asking for this now to coincide with the launch of a campaign at the 
weekend led by myself and involving Helensburgh Business Group and 
Helensburgh Community Council. The council’s involvement and support 
will give added impact and encouragement for the people of 
Helensburgh and Lomond to take up the fight. The bank’s closure date is 
September 25 and I think the council needs to be seen to be acting now 


